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I strongly oppose this bill.  Vote-by-mail is a completely secure, equitable and 

convenient system that works well for all Oregonians.  Why should we vote to limit 

our rights and ability to participate in our democracy?  There is absolutely ZERO 

evidence of the voter fraud being alluded to here by the sponsors of this bill.  Zero.  

Let's be honest, this is nothing more than a thinly veiled attempt by certain politicians 

who, being unable to gain the support of the people of Oregon for a single statewide 

office, are trying to suppress the vote of the people of Oregon.  Maybe you should try 

listening to the needs of Oregonians for a change instead of trying to silence them.  


